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Monday 4th January 2021 

Dear Parents,


Re:  School Opening - Lockdown 3 

I am sure you have all seen or heard the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening regarding the 
commencement of Lockdown 3 and the impact on schools.


School will be closed tomorrow (5/1/21) and will reopen on Wednesday 6th January to children of 
critical workers and identified vulnerable children.  This includes before and after school provision.


Remote learning for those pupils not attending school will commence Wednesday 6th January - 
more details will follow tomorrow.


Today, you were sent a letter regarding ‘critical worker’ status.  It is important that it is returned as 
soon as possible please.  Tomorrow morning, responses will be collated and parents contacted to 
confirm access to school under this provision. 


Thank you for your patience support at this time,


Dave Tinker
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